Jana Heinrichs

From: Powell, Richard (Seattle) [richard. powell@Westin.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 4:42 PM

To: Jana Heinrichs (jheinrichs@shuttleexpress.net)
Subject: Shuttle transfer

August 20, 2014

To whom it may concern,
The Westin Seattle guest use Shuttle Express as a reliable option to reach the hotel or the Airport destination in a safe

manner in a short period of time.
Shuttle Express is also listed on our web-site.

Be well,

RICHARD W.
POWELL

Lead concierge
Member les clefs d’or, usa

THE WESTIN SEATTLE
1900 Fifth Avenue, Seattle, Washington 98101
T 206.728.1000 F206.728.2259

Westinseattle.com
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the Company that may be proprietary,
confidential and/or privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity named
above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the
contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please
notify the sender immediately by replying to the address listed in the "From:" field.



